LANSDOWNE SCHOOL 49 COMBERMERE ROAD LONDON SW9 9QD 020 7737 3713

10th January 2020

Issue 16



LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Happy New Year to everyone! It was great to welcome the students back on Tuesday. The classes have been working well and pleased to be with us again. Every morning on my way to school I see the Winter Window designs at the Department Store in Brixton and it fills me with pride as it was our students that created them. They will be up until the end of January so do take a look if you haven't already.

We are looking forward to the term ahead. After school clubs started this week and we are very excited about working with Fulham Football Club this term.

Mr Juckes

what we learned this week

Both Year 10 classes have completed their first exam towards their Entry Level Certificate. They were focused and all achieved good results. Keep up the good work guys!

After School Clubs

ART CLUB

Members of the art club were happy to model their hats. Who is the mad hatter?











After School Clubs

ROCK BAND CLUB

It's loud and enthusiastic!













This week we are going to show you some of our fantastic After School Clubs. We have lots of opportunities to have fun and learn something new so everyone can find something for themselves! All welcome!









DODGE BALL CLUB

Dodge ball continues to be a popular after school club.





GAMES CLUB

Quiet and soothing.

After School Clubs

Tuesdays

- Football
- Yoga
- ICT
- **Engine Shed**

Thursdays

- Art
- Dodge ball
- Rock Band
- Enterprise
- Games

Have fun!

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk